
From: Victor M. Marquez
To: jscottweaver@aol.com; BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Cc: sheila.chung.hagen@gmail.com; erick@calle24sf.org
Subject: Re: 2675 Folsom Street Appeal
Date: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 9:24:21 AM

Dear Mr. Carroll,

I am following up on behalf of the Project Sponsor to confirm that the parties have in fact agreed to
continue the CEQA appeal to March 21, 2017, and, we have been informed that the CU Appeal which is
scheduled for January 10, 2017 has been dropped by the Appellants.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 415-314-7831.

Respectfully,

Victor 

Victor M. Marquez, Esq.
The Marquez Law Group
649 Mission Street, 5th Floor
San Francisco, 94102
(415) 848-8971 office
(415)  314-7831 cell
 

-----Original Message-----
From: jscottweaver <jscottweaver@aol.com>
To: bos.legislation <bos.legislation@sfgov.org>
Cc: sheila.chung.hagen <sheila.chung.hagen@gmail.com>; victormarquezesq
<victormarquezesq@aol.com>; erick <erick@calle24sf.org>
Sent: Tue, Dec 27, 2016 10:39 am
Subject: 2675 Folsom Street Appeal

Dear Mr. Caroll, 

The parties have arrived at an understanding regarding the Appeals for the above-referenced project.  

The hearing on the CEQA appeal will be continued to March 21, 2017.

The Appellants have agreed to withdraw the CU Appeal.

Thank you for you attention.

J. Scott Weaver
4104 24th Street, #957
San Francisco, CA 94114

(415) 317-0832
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